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March 16, 2020 
Dear Arc participants and Circles of Support, 
 
In light of recent recommendations from the SFDPH, beginning on Tuesday, March 17th, we 
are going to close our 3 locations in San Francisco, Daly City and San Rafael until Monday, 
April 6th. We will reassess during the week of March 30th. No services will be taking place on-
site at those locations during that time period.  
 
Educational Day Programs 
We will be closing our educational day programs Art Reach, Comprehensive Community 
Services, Skills and Friends Like Me at our San Francisco, San Mateo and Marin offices 
effective March 17th. Our current plan is to reopen on Monday, April 6th, assuming the 
situation has improved. We will offer ongoing remote check-ins and web-based resources for 
our participants in these programs until we are back to business as usual. 
 
Supported Employment 
We are committed to continuing job coaching support for our employed participants during 
this time. If your employer is closed due to COVID-19, we will provide remote support. For 
participants who continue to work, we will provide onsite services as needed. Job 
development services will also be available remotely. 
 
Residential 
Residential services will continue. When available and appropriate, services will be provided 
remotely. 
 
Health Advocacy 
Health Advocacy program will be providing remote services and in-person essential services 
as needed. 
 
Administration 
All of our administrative teams will continue to operate, working remotely as much as 
possible. Our main office number will be open to answer any questions during office closure, 
415-255-7200. 
 
Thank you for your patience and flexibility as we all work together to stay healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Matthew Tarver-Wahlquist 
Executive Director 


